Dear Parents/Stakeholders,
Our district selection for the College & Career Readiness Assessment this year is the ACT.  This assessment will be administered to all 11th grade students with NO cost to their families. We feel the ACT is an appropriate assessment for our students and for their future colleges or universities.  The ACT will be given in the spring 2021 in conjunction with the OSTP testing window. 

Please contact us with any comments, thoughts, and/or feedback you have regarding this selection and its effect on Maysville Public School’s instructional programming. 

Krysti Kesler, High School Principal
kkesler@maysville.k12.ok.us
405-864-4410

Tami Wilkins, District Testing Coordinator 
twilkins@maysville.k12.ok.us
405-867-4410

Thank you,
Tami Wilkins 
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